
 

Bulletin   Tuesday 1 October 2019 
 

Bulletin Items must be forwarded to Mrs Lynch by Friday interval. 
 

PUPIL UPDATES: Please read to ALL classes during P1. 
 
1. S5/6 Prom – if any S5/S6 pupil did not receive a letter regarding Prom on Thursday last period, please 

see Miss O'Byrne as soon as possible if you are interested in attending. Miss O’Byrne 
 
2. S1 Retreats - pupils are reminded that they must return their completed Consent Form to an RE 

teacher before their retreat day. Mr Kierney 
 
3. S1 Digital Literacy Club – the ‘Digital Dynamos’ Club will commence next Monday lunchtime (7th 

October) in the Business Education Department. Any S1 pupil interested in taking part must give their 
name to their Business Teacher before Friday if they want to come along and improve their digital 
skills as places are limited. Mrs Lynch 

 
 

 

Goodness and Knowledge 


